DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC ADMINISTRATION PANJAB UNIVERSITY CHANDIGARH

Academic Year 2021-22

Report of the Feedback received from the Students and Action Taken Students Feedback:

On the basis of the feedback received from the outgoing batch of the Session 2021-22, the following observations came out of the feedback received:

- 1. More books be made available from the books recommended in the syllabus.
- 2. 1-2 workshops related to research methodology be organized.
- 3. Special Lectures/Workshops be organized.

Action Taken Report

On the basis of the feedback received from the students, the faculty recommended the following points can be considered as:

- 1. More books will be added in the Departmental library.
- 2. A workshop on Academic Writing and another on Research and Publication Ethics was organized.
- 3. Special Lectures and celebration of commemorative days be held regularly in the Department.

Dr. Bharati Garg

Chairperson

Deptt. of Public Administration Panjab University, Chandigarh